

## École Edinburgh School

500 Hudson Ave, Montreal-West, QC J4X 1X1 Tel.: (514) 486-0981 – Fax: (514) 486-6846

## Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our Annual General Meeting for Edinburgh's Governing Board Elections will be taking place in the school gym following Meet the Teacher / Curriculum Night at 8:00 pm on Thursday, September 14<sup>th</sup> in order to elect parent representatives of the 2023-2024 Governing Board. Edinburgh has a total of seven (7) elected parent members (as well as two substitute members). The terms are of a 2-year duration with FOUR (4) up for election this year. On this evening, we will also elect two (2) alternate parent members of the Governing Board, as well as one (1) Parent Delegate to the EMSB Parents Committee (and one alternate).

To help us plan for the meeting and to facilitate the election process, please complete the ONLINE FORM below indicating if you are planning to attend and if you wish to present your candidacy for this year's Governing Board elections. At this General Meeting on **September 14**<sup>th</sup>, candidates will be asked to briefly introduce themselves and their reasons for wishing to be a member of the Governing Board. If you cannot attend but still wish to present your candidacy, you may still do so by proxy.

Edinburgh Governing Board Annual General Meeting 2023-2024

I strongly believe that the involvement of a parent community plays a key role in contributing to the sense of belonging a school can offer. We understand that not all parents are able to participate in the way they would like but remember that all parents and guardians have an important role to play in this process. By being present at this meeting, you will be able to exercise your vote for the candidate you feel would best represent you on Edinburgh's Governing Board.

You can find more information about Edinburgh's Governing Board on our school website:

https://edinburgh.emsb.qc.ca/edinburgh/Parents/governing-board

Sincerely,

G. Sifoni

Principal / Directeur

